
2014 YOUTH SERVICE TEAM APPLICATION 
Deadline to apply is April 11, 2014. 

 

The Youth Service Team is a group of youth from Penn Central Conference churches who help 

make our annual meeting run smoothly. They serve as pages, ushers, monitor the 

microphones at business sessions, assist persons at check-in and at meal times and a variety 

of other duties. The team is asked to arrive by 10am, Friday, June 13th and is finished 

at the end of annual meeting, Sunday, June 15th. Youth entering grade 9 next fall 

through graduating seniors are eligible to apply. Approximately 16 applicants are chosen. 

Youth will be notified by April 16, 2014 if they have been chosen to serve on the 2014 Youth 

Service Team. If they are chosen to serve on the team, there is no cost for them to attend 

annual meeting.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

E-mail or Send this form to Brenda Waleff, Penn Central Conference, 900 S Arlington 

Ave, Room  227A, Harrisburg, PA 17109.  bwaleff@pccucc.org 
 

CHURCH/LOCATION__________________________________________________ 
 

STUDENT’S NAME:  
 

ADDRESS: 

 

 

PHONE #:                                     E-MAIL: 

 

GRADE: 

NEW  □   RETURNING  □ If so, how many years have they served: _______           

Is their school still in session on Friday, June 13?  ____no   ____yes 

If so, what time would they be able to arrive at Susquehanna University?______                            

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

STUDENT’S NAME:  
 

ADDRESS: 

 

 

PHONE #:                                     E-MAIL: 

 

GRADE: 

NEW  □   RETURNING  □ If so, how many years have they served: _______           

Is their school still in session on Friday, June 13?  ____no   ____yes 

If so, what time would they be able to arrive at Susquehanna University?______                          

(please list other nominees on the back of this form.) 

If there are youth in your church that you think would enjoy being part of the 

Youth Service Team, please talk with them before submitting their name and 

make sure they understand that they will be expected to be in attendance at 

plenary sessions and are expected to perform the duties they are assigned.  
 

mailto:bwaleff@pccucc.org

